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FINAL NON-TIME CRITICAL REMOVAL ACTION COMPLETION REPORT, 
FORMER BUNKER MUNITIONS RESPONSE SITE (MRS) FI857a, DECEMBER 
2017 
HOLLOMAN AIR FORCE BASE, EPA ID# NM6572124422 
HWB-HAFB-17-016 

Dear Mr. Kusmak: 

The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) has reviewed the above referenced Final 
Non-Time Critical Removal Action Completion Report (Report) submitted by Holloman Air 
Force Base on December 26, 2017. NMED hereby approves the Report. Site FI857 a will not be 
considered a solid waste management unit or area of concern under the facility's Hazardous 
Waste Operating Permit. 
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If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Mr. David Strasser of my staff at 
(505) 222-9526. 
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cc: D. Cobrain, NMED HWB 
C. Amindyas, NMED HWB 
D. Strasser, NMED HWB 
C. Schick, HAFB 
S. Dorton, HAFB 
C. Hendrickson, EPA, Region 6 (6MM-RC) 
L. King, EPA, Region 6 (6MM-RC) 
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